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I am a business owner and resident in the St. Johns neighborhood and would LOVE 

the Frog Ferry!  It would be super fun, it would help attract both local residents and 

tourists to St. Johns, and would help ease the commute of many other North Portland 

residents who go to/from the south waterfront / OHSU area for work.  The investment 

needed to get the Frog Ferry going is minor in comparison to other transportation and 

infrastructure projects, and would not only be practical and environmentally friendly, it 

would add a "WOW" factor to Portland and help make the city more fun and exciting! 


